
 
15 March 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for your support so far this school year.  We would like to invite you to come into 
school on Monday 21st March 2016 for Year 10 Parents Evening.  The event starts at 
6.30pm with the last appointment being at 8.25pm. 
 
This evening is one of the most important in the school calendar as well as in your child’s 
school career as you will be able to talk to subject teachers to find out how your child is 
progressing, along with asking any questions or discuss any concerns.   It will also give you 
the opportunity to find out if there is anything else your child needs to be focusing on, if they 
have coursework outstanding, what they are expected to get in their final exams and what 
revision they should be doing.   
 
Your child will be given an appointment sheet to make appointments with their subject 
teachers.   
 
We are looking forward to seeing you on Monday 21st March 2016 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Schofield 
Head of Year 10 
 

 
Please return to Mr Schofield (Head of Year) by Thursday 17th March 2016 
 
Child’s Name ______________________________  Tutor Group _________  
 
Signed: _______________________________ Parent/Carer  
 
Date: _______________________ 


